
AMA Charter #3470  

October 2019  

RC Club Information  

President: Chris Roberts  

Vice President: Ted Flemming  

Secretary: Roger Brint 

Treasurer: Tom Withem  

Safety Officer: Butch Clark  

Field Marshall: Bob Wyckoff  

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland  

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don Bourdon, Terry Gilliand 

 

Activity Coordinator: Terry Gilliand 

Web: Chris Roberts  



Typical Meeting Agenda 

Welcome 

Approve Agenda 

New member applications 

Reports 

Field Officer 

Safety Officer 

Intro Pilots report 

Treasurer’s report 

Old Business 

New Business 

Auction / Show & Tell 

Q & A  

  

September's Meeting Minutes  

 ​CAM  September 2019 Meeting Notes: 

 Called to order at 7:00 pm 
  

August​ minutes approved  
  

New Members:  
Field Report: It's in great shape 
Safety Report: Butch says A-OK 

Intro Pilot Report: Congratulations to Jayden Scott, he has successfully done take-offs and 
landings 

Treasurer's Report: We have $2196.27 in our account and 23 paid members. 
 



Old Business: 
CAM funfly was a great success. 

We collected $76 for DARE. 
We will be nominating officers at the October meeting. You do not have to be present to be 

nominated. 
 
 

If anyone is interested in fuel contact Terry Gilliand  
#828-234-7910 

 
He has 2 gallons for sale right now at $25 each 

  
New Business: 

I received this letter from the AMA. 
If anyone has any ideas for field improvement let’s talk about them at the October meeting 

  
  

 Hi, Roger. 

Our Creative Director, Mark Benson, is subscribed to your club mailing list, and he 

forwarded me an email that he received about a club work day. 

 I’m reaching out to make you aware of a grant opportunity available through the 

AMA, the Flying Site Improvement Grant. Grants are awarded to clubs who have 

made or are planning to make improvements to their flying sites. You can read the 

guidelines for more information about the grant: 

https://modelaircraft.org/site-grant​. 

 The online application just became available today, and the final deadline is 

February 1, 2020. You could receive 25% of your project costs if you club is 

awarded a grant. Please let me know if you have any questions. You can reach me 

by phone or email (see my info below). 

 Thanks! 

 ​Kelsie Walker 

Grants & Programs Coordinator 

Academy of Model Aeronautics Foundation 

765.287.1256 | ext. 279 

https://caldwellaeromodelers.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=97e8415ef712fa9e1b98d3c10&id=7071dc519a&e=cb68105b5d


kelsiew@modelaircraft.org 

https://modelaircraft.org/ 

October meeting will be at the library. 
 

Events: 
  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:29 
  

  

  

  

  

NEXT MEETING INFO:  

October 15, 2019 at 7 PM 

 

https://caldwellaeromodelers.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=97e8415ef712fa9e1b98d3c10&id=dbec3917fd&e=cb68105b5d

